1. Home

Central Station Newsletter - January 17, 2018

By Central Station January 17, 2018 | 3:41 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Happy New Year Central District residents, merchants and visitors!

2017 was an incredibly busy year here in the Central Police District. Your officers responded to over 56,000 calls for service- that's approximately 155 calls per day on average.

Thank you Central communities for your support and partnerships in public safety this past year. We have more work to do! I look forward to working with all of you for improved safety and crime reduction in 2018!

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release